
 

 

Notice of the intention to make an Order to
temporarily close Public Footpath KM198 

in the Parish of Yalding 
 

In The Borough of Maidstone 
 

Kent County Council 
 

(Public Footpath KM198) 

 (Prohibition Of Traffic) Temporary Order 2024 
 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Section 14(1), As Amended 

By The Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991 
 

Kent County Council intends to make an Order the effect of which is to
temporarily close Public Footpath KM198 between its junction with
Hampstead Lane and its junction with public footpaths KM197 and KM329 at
Stoneham Lock from the 01 February 2024.

The path will be closed for a maximum of six months, although it is expected that it will reopen by 
the 30 May 2024. 

The path is to be closed because the footbridge at Twyford Marina is being replaced by the 
Environment Agency. 

There is no off road, traffic-free alternative route but there is a largely on-road alternative via 
footpath KM329, Gravelly Ways, Lees Road and Public Footpath KM199, but caution should be 
exercised using this route due to traffic.        

For detailed enquiries please contact David Munn – 03000 41 41 21 – david.munn@kent.gov.uk 
Contact Centre no. 03000 41 71 71 

Or for further details on temporary closures on the Rights of Way Network visit our interactive 
map: www.kent.gov.uk/prowfaults 

Alternatively, if you have a QR scanner you can scan the QR 
code using your smartphone: 

Public Rights of Way and Access Service 
Kent County Council 
Invicta House 
County Hall 
Maidstone 
Kent ME14 1XX 

Dated 05 January 2024 
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explained in a range of languages 

 


